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July 3rd, 1924,

William 12. Murphy, Esq., 
35 Ashland Street, 
Arlington Heights, Mass.

Dear Sir:-

I beg to acknowledge and to 
thank you for your letter of June 21st with 
reference to a position at this University.

There is at present no vacancy 
on the University staff which would be of interest 
to you. Your application will, however, be filed 
for future, reference and should an opening occur I 
will communicate with you at once.

Yours faithfully,

:....................................... ....


